
                                      
 

 
Hope you are set to enjoy your SASKATCHEWAN DAY long weekend! 
 
See below this month’s news from the RBLGC President, Vice-President, Pro Shop, and Captains of 
the 9- and 18-hole leagues: 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the President – Karen Tyacke – Once again thank you to all the folks that 
organized and supported the Mixed & Trilogy Tournaments that were held in July, 
truly a great participation rate. We look forward to an exciting August where we 
will be preparing for our club championship.   

Included in this newsletter is a SURVEY --- very short it won’t take long to 
complete we are simply asking for your honest feedback as we as a club 
executive want to be sure we are doing all that we can to make it an enjoyable 
league. 

From the Vice-President – Linda Sinclair – I’m encouraging as many 
members as possible to make sure you enter this years Club Championship. It 
will be a great 2 days of golf and each of you will be flighted appropriately by 
handicap so we will all be playing with someone at the same level of golf. So 
happy that we will be having a 9-hole champion crowned again! 
Enjoy your August golf. I look forward to seeing you out there. 
 

From the Pro Shop – Tressa Bosley – What a great season thus far!  The weather has provided us with 
many great golfing days and it looks like August will be more of the same. 
 
Just a few reminders while out enjoying your round of golf… 
 
- Remember to check-in at the Pro Shop before your round. 
- Please repair your divots on the fairways and ball marks on the greens. 
- No sunflower seeds on the fairways, carts or greens. 
- Allow faster players to play through. 
- Play “ready” golf. 
- Minimize time looking for golf balls to help keep the pace of play up. 
- Please be aware of our groundskeeping staff.  They work hard at keeping the course in good shape for 
you and that means that sometimes they may be working on the fairways or greens when you are about to 
hit your ball.   When they are on the greens, if they don’t wave you through, you may have to wait for a 
minute until they are finished so we ask for your patience.  If they are working on the fairway, please use 
good judgement when hitting up on them.  In either case, if you should hit your ball near them, give them a 
“Fore!” to let them know a ball is headed their way. 
- Aggressive behaviour or any form of verbal or physical abuse towards staff will not be tolerated. 
 
Last but not least remember…The worst day of golf beats the best day of work! 
 
Enjoy the second half of the season! 

https://forms.gle/FJiWRbtj4pYxT8JL6


 

 

 

 

 

   

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the dates: 

Thursday September 7 

& 

Friday September 8 

All Ladies Club members are welcome to play!  
A 9- & 18-hole 2023 champion will be 

crowned!  Register now! 

9 Hole Ladies Golf – Rhonda & Donna 
 

*** 
 
July was a busy and exciting month! We started 
the month with a Butler Putting Barber/Hammond 
competition. Then on to a FUNtastic and 
successful Mixed Tournament! Thank you to Linda 
Jacobs and crew for organizing! Next was our 
super fun Trilogy Tournament! Thank you so much 
to Karen Tyacke for organizing and Linda Sinclair 
for hosting our BBQ after.  
 
We ended the month with our Cancer 
Fundraiser, PINK DAY! We raised $1000.00 for 
Cancer Research in Saskatchewan. All events we 
very well attended and we truly appreciate your 
support! 
 
August promises to be another busy and fun 
month! Hope you can all come out! 
 
See you on the course! 
 
 
 

18 Hole Ladies Golf – Karen & Keely 

*** 

The 18-hole group has had a great turn out of players on 
Mondays, and not wanting to jinx it, we have not missed 
a day yet. Everyone has been pretty good as to letting 
me know in advance when they cannot golf, thanks it 
makes it a lot easier making up teams, as we don’t have 
enough t times IF everyone did want to golf. We are 
almost done the 18-hole events for this year; scores are 
looking good. Hope you all are entering every game you 
play into the computer; it makes for an accurate 
handicap. 

 The Lassie Challenge at Deer Valley is on August 10th, 
they were looking for more players last Thursday if you 
are interested, give them a call, I could not find the cut 
off date info. 
There are a couple more tournaments coming up within 
our club, so please think about participating, they are 
based on your handicap, you would be playing against 
your equal competitors.  
Club Championship, we are planning on having the club 
championship tournament this year which will include 
both 9 and 18 hole divisions and all will be flighted so 
anyone could win their flight, please consider entering 
when the time comes, it is a lot of work to put these on , 
the more who enter the better it will be, thanks 
S    th  ! 

 

Message from your captains! 

 

https://forms.gle/b9pkCMxspTyizs326


 


